
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 LEARNING NEWS 
 Highlights of the Week 

 

Thank you to all the parents who were 

able to attend Family Learning this 

week.  It was a fun morning but I feel 

some of our parents need to work on 

learning their times tables! 

 

Last Friday morning, we spent some 

time at St Paul’s Church learning about 

the Easter story.  The children went 

around 12 stations in the church and 

thought about how the story of Easter 

can help us with our own lives.  It was a 

fun session despite the rain on the way 

there and back. 
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Yesterday afternoon we were 

entertained by Rock Steady.  Our year 

6 group – Lillie, Molly, Poppy, Chloe and 

Rhea were amazing – well done girls. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Issue No 10 Spring Term 

22nd March 2024 
 01932 842785 

With the Easter Holidays fast approaching 

and SATs not too long after, I know some 

children will be getting a little worried.  

Please reassure them that they will be fine 

and I know they will all do really well in 

their tests.  If you do want to do some 

extra revision over the holidays here are a 

few websites that might be useful. 
KS2 - England - BBC Bitesize 

Maths Genie - Primary - KS2 SATs Revision 
SpellingFrame 

 

 

 

 

 

Information for Parents 
 

 

Dates for the diary 

 

26th March – Electronics Workshop 

27th March – Easter Disco 

28th March – End of term 

15th April – INSET Day 

16th April – New Term Starts 

6th May – Bank Holiday 

13th May – SATs Week 

27th May – Half Term 

19th July – End of the Year 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns. 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/zbr9wmn
https://www.mathsgenie.co.uk/primary.html
https://spellingframe.co.uk/

